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Subject: Congratulations on Elections  

 

Dear President Klemenko, 

In my capacity of President of European Boxing Confederation and on behalf of all EUBC 

Members, I would like to extend congratulations on your brilliant electoral success in elections of 

the Boxing Association of Montenegro. 

 

 I am assured that your commitment and leadership will encourage the enhancement of 

boxing in Montenegro and I am confident that I may count on your collaboration on European 

projects and availability for European events. 

 

Once again, warm congratulations on your election. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Franco Falcinelli 

EUBC President 

 

  


